
NOTICE 
Western Power 330kV Mid-West Augmentation  
RELEASE OF AUTHORITY’S INDEPENDENT TECHNICAL REPORT 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority today released an independent technical report that 
assesses Western Power’s major augmentation proposal for a 330kV transmission line and 
associated works in the Mid-West region of Western Australia.    

The technical report was prepared for the Authority by Parsons Brinckerhoff Associates to 
help determine whether the augmentation proposal satisfies the Regulatory Test under 
Chapter 9 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004. 

The Regulatory Test is an assessment of whether the proposed augmentation of the 
transmission network, after considering alternative options, maximises the net benefit to 
those who generate, transport and consume electricity in the South West Interconnected 
Network.  
 
The Authority released an issues paper and invited submissions from interested parties on 
24 October 2007. Submissions must be made to the Authority by 4pm (WST) Wednesday, 
21 November 2007.  
 
The issues paper and related documents are available from the Authority’s web site.  
 
The Authority will, after considering all submissions, publish its regulatory test determination 
by 7 December 2007. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Karen Tilsed 
A/Manager Projects 
Electricity Access 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
1 November 2007 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/6143/29798/ERA%20Regulatory%20Test%20Appraisal%20-%20Final%20Report%20Mid-West%20region.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/546/48/330kv_midwest_a.pm

